
 

 
 

UNIQUE IDENTIFICATION AUTHORITY OF INDIA 
PLANNING COMMISSION 
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

 
NOTICE INVITING BIDS FOR HIRING OF  

DATA CENTRE SPACE AND FACILITIES AT DELHI/NCR 
( Ref. No. A-11016/88/2010/RFP-DC&F - UIDAI) 

 
 

The Unique Identification Authority of India (UIDAI) invites sealed bids from the established, reputed 
and reliable Data Centre Service Providers for Hiring of Data Centre Space and Facilities for Unique 
Identification Authority of India (UIDAI) at Delhi/NCR. 
 
Prospective bidders may download the Request for Proposal (RFP) document from the website 
www.uidai.nic.in (under ‘Tenders’ section).   The Tender document can also be obtained from the 
Office of UIDAI, between 10.30 hrs to 15.00 hrs from Monday to Friday on or before 27

th
 August, 

2010, on payment if a demand draft of Rs. 10,000/- (Rupees Ten thousand only) in favour of  
“PAO, UIDAI, New Delhi”  payable at New Delhi.    The sealed bids should reach the Deputy 
Director General, UIDAI, on or before 3.00 PM of 14

th
 September, 2010. (alongwith a draft of Rs. 

10,000/- as above, if Tender document is downloaded from the website).   The Tender document fee 
is non-refundable and the Tender document is not transferable. 
 
All requests for purchase of Tender document related queries and clarifications and the submission of 
bids should be addressed to : ‘Deputy Director General, UIDAI, 3

rd
 Floor, Tower-II Jeevan Bharati, 

Connaught Circus, New Delhi; Fax : 011-23752679, Email: dcspbid@uidai.gov.in with cc: 

ddguidai@gmail.com, Phone-011-47312855,23752670. 

 

 
 

Sd/ 
B.B. Nanawati 

Deputy Director General 
UIDAI, New Delhi 

 
Please visit http//uidai.gov.in for further details 
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